
Wednesday, October 30, 2002 
 
TO:  Timothy Johnson 
  US Tech 
 
FROM: Bob Davis 
  Principal RF Engineer 
  Axonn LLC 
 
RE:  AXC550EXT Antenna Gain Query 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
The initial specification for the antennas provided to you by Ahmad Abdelmajid 
contained a small error for the overall gain of the specified antennas. 
 
Please note the typographical error in the first line of the specification and make 
the changes indicated below: 
 
Incorrect Line: 
 

1.) The gain shall be 1 dBd (3.2dBi) or less 
 
Corrected Text: 
 

1.) The gain shall be 2.5 dBi or less. 
 
I have attached a corrected copy of Ahmad’s original document for your review. 
Please do not hesitate to call me if there are any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bob Davis 
Principal RF Engineer 
Axonn LLC 
 


